
******Cancellation Notice******* 
 

The Accounting and Auditing Policy 
Committee (AAPC) meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, July 19, 
2012 has been canceled. 

 
The next scheduled meeting of the 
AAPC will be Thursday, September 
13, 2012 at 1:00 p.m. in the GAO 

Building  
441 G Street, N.W. in Room 7C13 

 
If you have any questions please 

contact Monica Valentine at  
202-512-7362 


